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OMPONENT S°

July 16, 2020
Product Change Notice - I.G. Unit Spacer and Sealant
Dear Valued Customer:

As part of our ongoing efforts to improve product performance and longevity, we will be making a running
change from the current |.G. glass spacer and secondary seal to a glass spacer with a PIB primary seal on
6400 bonded vents. The combination of the new spacer and urethane creates a more robust assembly that
offers additional strength and durability.

The photo below serves as an example how to quickly identify the new I.G. assembly by the silver paint lines
on each end of the operator rail (see yellow arrows). This marking will be applied until January 1st, 2021.
There will be no noticeable aesthetic changes to the parts. The change will take effect 30 days from the date
of this notice.

Product affected: 6400 series IG Vent Units.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me directly or your LCl representative. We value and
appreciate your business and partnership.

Sincerely,

Scott Vincent

General Manager, LCI Plant 96
Lippert Components, Inc.

c: 574-349-0823
svincent@lcil.com

Frequently Asked Questions:

. Will a new part number be required? No,there is no new part number.

. Does the price change for the item? No, there is no price change.

3. Isthe new part wholly interchangeable with the previous version of the part? Yes, the versions are
interchangeable.

4, Does the customer need to replace inventory? No, the change will be made on a running basis, starting 30

days from the date of this notice.
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